PUBLIC NOTICE

Restricted use of Croydon water
supply is now cancelled

Boil Water Alert to continue until
further notice

Croydon Shire Council advises all residents in Croydon to continue to boil
their tap water used for drinking until further notice following problems
being experienced to the filters at the Water Treatment Plant and possible
contamination affecting the Croydon water supply.

Restricted use of water is now cancelled and you may use water in
accordance with Level 1 Water Supply Restrictions.

Your cooperation is requested until the necessary works are completed.
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